
We enjoyed a super walk at Shoreham at the end of November. The walks are open 

to all Judd parents and carers. Please do join us at the 

next walk at Ightham Mote on Friday 24th January. We 

will be meeting by the National Trust café at 10.15am. 

Contact us via jpa@judd.sch.kent.uk and we will look 

out for 

you! 

JuddParents      December 2019 

Thank You to everyone who 

supported the Christmas Fair. More 

than £10,000 was raised and we are 

very grateful to everyone who gave 

their time, energy, raffle prizes, joy, 

good wishes and custom to the fair.  

The JPA shop, selling Judd merchandise (footballs, water bottles, umbrellas, 

clipboards, bags) and good quality second hand uniform will be open from 9.30am 

to 11.30am on Saturday 7th December. Please turn left on entering the school 

vehicle entrance (gates near the sports hall) and drive down the track to park next to 

the shop. All proceeds from the JPA shop raise much needed funds for the school. 

Purchasing uniform from the JPA shop also helps to support Judd's environmental 

responsibility aims by  minimising waste and maximising recycling. 

Our next JPA meeting will be a daytime event (we’re going to alternate between 

daytime and evening meetings). Please let us know if you have any ideas/comments 

and/or would like to attend. All Judd parents and carers are welcome. Please email 

jpa@judd.sch.kent.uk to get involved. We raise funds to support the school and 

advance the education of pupils in the school alongside developing relationships 

across the school community. Two great aims! 

Please visit juddparents.co.uk for more information and photos of recent events. 

The date, time and location of the next meeting will be circulated in January. 
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